Zoning Inspector

From: casey@hemdalefarms.com

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 4:31 PM
To: Zoning Inspector

Subject: Re: Ontario County Ag Project

Eric,

Yes,kind of,| have been bugging our engineer to keep in contact with DOH.To give you a little review DOH explained that
she has been overloaded with applications to review and would get to ours around end of October.She looked at it then
asked engineer for some more info which he provided a week after that.l asked for an update a few days before the Nov
14 meeting with you and was not ready yet.| asked again last week for a status report.The engineer inquired and they
then asked for some more input from him,DOH received that today.l asked if it could be possible to have a
determination before your Dec 12 meeting,the engineer said he would make that request but couldn't speculate on
success.l apologize for the delays,| am frustrated DOH is taking so long.l hope our application with the Town doesn't
expire or anything like that.Realistically | am not holding my breath DOH will get this out in time for the planning bd to
review before Dec12 but hope so.l'll keep you informed.Let me know if you need anything else from me.Thanks

Casey

Original Message
Subject: Ontario County Ag Project
From: "Zoning Inspector" <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
Date: Tue, December 5, 2017 3:57 pm

To: casey@hemdalefarms.com

> Casey,

>

>

>

> Any update from DOH?
>

>

>

> Eric A. Cooper

>

> Zoning Inspector

>

> Town of Canandaigua
>

> ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
>

> 585-394-1120 x2254

>

>
>
>



